TO: City of Racine

FROM: Angel Georgian RECEIVED
SEP |
RE: Alternate Street Parking 24 2008
CITY ENGINEER
DATE: September 18, 2008 '

I am opposed to the alternate street parking and would like to have a chance to air my
concerns regarding this matter.

I can be contacted at: 2318 Thor Avenue
Racine, WI 53405
262 632-5566 (daytime work phone number)

I hope to hear from you soon.




